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Film Permit issued to Living a Legacy Ltd 

 
(Kahnawake – 31, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2019) The Lands Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that it 
has granted a Permit to Living A Legacy Ltd for the filming of the 
Documentary “Living A Legacy.”  
 
Shoot locations include Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre, St. Francis 
Xavier Mission and the Cultural Center. 
 
Filming will take place from Saturday, June 1st to Monday, June 3rd for 
three (3) consecutive days. There will be no street closures. Allowances 
will always be made to allow emergency vehicles and buses to pass. 
 
Visit www.kahnawake.com/permits for an up-to-date listing of all permits. 
For more information on this specific permit, contact the Lands Unit by 
calling 450-638-8244. 
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